
 

 

9th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carer,     

                                              

Educational visit to The Tower of London 

On Thursday 18th January 2024 for YEAR 2 

 

We have managed to secure an educational visit for the children in Year 2 to go to The Tower of London. This 

visit will be on Thursday 18th January 2024.  This will be a really great day out for the children and it will 

enhance a vital part of the work they are learning about in Spring 1 regarding the Great Fire of London. They 

will get a chance to experience a tour of the Tower, a visit to the Jewel House and The Crown Jewels and receive 

a workshop called Fire! Fire! 

 

They will be travelling with a reliable bus company (with seat belts) leaving school promptly at 8am so please 

arrive 7:50am so the children can be registered before they leave.  They will return to school at approximately 

3:30pm, we ask for your understanding if they are a little late because they can get held up by traffic.  Children 

will be dismissed from the classroom door, not at the roadside. They will need to wear their school uniform and 

suitable footwear for plenty of walking. Please make sure the office has an updated mobile number for you and 

that you have all signed up to class dojo, regular updates on their journey times will be via this platform. 

 

If you would like your child to receive a free school packed lunch, please select your choice on the school 

gateway app with your preferred choices from Cheese, Ham or Tuna sandwich. If you do not request that you 

would like the school to supply a packed lunch for your child we will assume that you are sending a lunch into 

school with them, we are unable to make any up on the day due to the departure time. We will need to know 

no later than Monday 15th January 2024 if you require the school to provide your child with a packed lunch.  

 

A donation of £4.17 would be appreciated. Please use the school gateway app to make this donation. Without 

your support we are unable to offer these opportunities. Payments for all trips are non-refundable and non-

transferable. 

 

Payment online also gives consent for your child to attend this visit, the deadline is Friday 12th January 2024. 

         

If you have any queries about this trip, please do not hesitate to contact the office or speak to your child’s class 

teacher. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 
Mrs S Otto 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 


